
 
CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 
Meeting Date: December 3, 2019 
 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
From: B. Francis, City Manager 
 
Subject: Approval of Gene Polk Park Bid 
 
Background: The City advertised for the redevelopment of Gene Polk Park.  The City 
sent out three bid packages and received two responses: Price Construction, Belle Isle 
and Cathcart Construction, Oviedo.  The bids were Price: $371,040 and Cathcart: 
$341,500.  The bids were reviewed by the City Manager sand City Engineers for 
completeness and both are acceptable. The budget for this project is $400,000, with 
$290,674 coming from FEMA.  
 

Staff Recommendation:  Accept the bid of Cathcart Construction.  
 
 
Suggested Motion:    I move to accept the bid of Cathcart Construction in the 
amount of $341,500.00 for the construction of Gene Polk Park.  
   
Alternatives: Do not accept the bid  
 
Fiscal Impact: $341,500 (Project Budget - $400,000; $290,674 from FEMA) 
 
Attachments: Bid sheets  

    

 


